The New England District NMI and NYI are sponsoring a youth mission’s work and witness trip to the Gulf Coast of Mississippi July 8-15.  As part of that trip we will be able to bless many people in that region.  Your church may not have a youth participating, but you can still be part of the process.  I wanted to let you know the many opportunities to be part of this team effort.

Following is just as a little background information: 
We will be ministering to the Victory Praise and Worship Center in Pasacougla, MS.  This was a recent church plant by the Church of the Nazarene and their building was severely damaged and they lost all of their Bibles, etc.  Think about it, when books get wet, what happens.  Many people in that area also lost their Bibles.  

Only 10% of the people in Pasacougla are back into their homes, the others are in trailers, hotels and with family.  The ocean there is still too polluted from the Hurricane for the beaches to be open to the public.  It is very hard to imagine the devastation involved. Therefore, I am asking that your church consider the following ways to be involved in this trip.

You may give:
Bibles- Because of space limitations, I ask that each church bring one Bible to the District NYI Convention or District Assembly.

Money to help some of the teens meet the cost of the trip. 
You may make checks out to the NED NMI and send them to me Rev. Martha A. Wilson, 225 Spruce St., Manchester, NH 03103

Money for the projects themselves

Gift cards to Lowes, Wal-mart, Home Depot, etc so they can buy things that they need to replace their homes and belongings.  Imagine how many things they need from construction supplies to house wares, the need is enormous.  We can take as many of these gift cards as you can bring to Convention and Assembly.

Prayer:  This is our absolutely greatest need and can be done in every church, large or small, any language, on the district.

Pray for our team:  "TESS": Teens "Engulfed" in the Spirit of Service

Pray for Victory Praise and Worship Center, Pasacougla, MS

Thanks,

Martha

